
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

15.12.2017 – Term 2 

What have we been learning? 

 

This week the children have continued methods of subtraction and looked into features of an aerial map.  

The children really enjoyed a visit from someone special this week and absolutely loved their Christmas 

party.  

   

BIG BLUE DAY  

Thank you all so much for coming on Thursday to our final outcome, the children were brilliant I am sure 

you would agree. They gave it all in their dance and you could see the beams on their faces when sharing 

their learning.  

We managed to raise £129.24 for the marine conservation society to help protect and save the ocean. It 

is such a relevant cause with everything going on in the world today. Another big thank you for making 

their day so special! 

 

 

I hope you all have a lovely Christmas break and a happy New Year!  



 

Dates for you Diary  

WOW Day – Tuesday 2nd December – It will be our WOW day to introduce our new topic 

which will be the CIRCUS! The children are invited to dress up linked with the circus, it 

could be an animals, ringmaster, acrobat etc. This will be for the whole day.  

 


